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NEXT WEEK 
ASSEMBLY 

FOCUS
World Mental 
Health Day

Click here for term 
dates

October is Black History Month and we 
launched this with an inspiring assembly 
from Mr Atkinson this morning.  There are a 
number of events and initiatives coming up 
this month linked to this important 
celebration of Black HIstory - these will be 
shared in upcoming newsletters during this 
month.
We have had a great week where we saw 
the launch of our new rewards shop - the 
TRACK shack!  There was a real buzz 
around the school as students perused the 
list of rewards and decided whether to cash 
in the 'Dunnie Dollars' they had earned with 
their TRACK points or to save them up for 
more costly rewards! It is impressive to see 
how many TRACK points students are 
earning for their commitment to our core 
values.
I was very proud to see our Year 11 
Geography students display such a 
conscientious attitude to their field trip on 
Tuesday - they were a credit to the school.  
We were delighted to welcome large 
numbers of Year 6 students to our open 
morning on Thursday and we are looking 
forward to meeting more families at next 
week's events. 
Mrs Bevan

KEY EVENTS
Ada Lovelace 

Day

Click here for 
Extra-Curricular 

Activities

Coming soon...
Year 7 info evening 
12/10
Yr 8/9 Longleat 
Wildlife Conference 
12/10
Yr 9 Parliament trip 
19/10 
Yr 7 Vivary Park 
20/10

https://drive.google.com/file/d/119fWhgdBazu8DGF1EwdGUOyEB58UPd5R/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/119fWhgdBazu8DGF1EwdGUOyEB58UPd5R/view
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ae8acaef60&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1778226063718488488&th=18ad872efa4819a8&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_ln27tlle0
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ae8acaef60&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1778226063718488488&th=18ad872efa4819a8&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_ln27tlle0
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=ae8acaef60&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1778226063718488488&th=18ad872efa4819a8&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_ln27tlle0


World Teacher Day - 5th October
For this years World Teacher Day, Mrs Pulford and Mrs 
Easterbrook set up ‘guardian angels’ for each member of staff. 
They are to perform as many random acts of kindness as 
possible for their person. Just to put a spring in their step and 
a smile on their face. 
#staffappreciation

World Mental Health Day
On Tuesday 10th October we are inviting students to wear 
yellow socks, hair bands or purchase a yellow ribbon to show 
support of mental health.

Dance off in the Sports 
Hall on Tuesday.
20p to enter or watch

Yr 7 Vivary Park
We are looking forward to taking Year 7 to Vivary Park on 20th 
October. Please remember to get consent forms in and 
payments on Parentpay. If you need another letter, please 
collect from the office.  



Geography field trip to Bristol
Year 11 students were fantastic on their Geography field trip to 
Bristol. 
They were investigating whether the regeneration has improved 
the dockland area. 
Students showed great maturity and resilience when completing 
their fieldwork and conducting surveys and questionnaires. Well 
done everyone, we are proud of you all! 

Milkshake with the Head - Year 8
Mrs Bevan and Mrs Easterbrook were pleased to reward the 
following students with a Milkshake and treat at breaktime today. 
They have been embodying our TRACK values and were 
nominated by teachers for this reward. Each week a different 
Year Group will get nominated. 
Names: Frankie B, Jaime C, Layla C, Felicity D, Brooke G, 
Imogen L, Benjamin L, Oren M, Corey P, Oliver V
Well done to all!

 



Fashion Show - PTA event
Book Now! Women’s Fashion Show Event - 30th November 2023
Our brilliant PTA are hosting a fashion show event for the people 
of Glastonbury and neighbouring areas! 
It is a chance to have a fun night out before Christmas with 
friends; enjoy the fashion show and buy some high street brands 
at bargain prices! 
Wondering which staff will be modelling the garments on the 
catwalk? Buy your tickets via ParentPay today and find out! 
If you would like to support the raffle by donating a prize please 
contact the PTA via email:  stdunstanscommunitypta@gmail.com



Careers and Post-16
Somerset Skills and Careers Fair, Westlands Leisure Complex, 
10/10 9am to 4pm: Somerset Careers Fair is provides families 
with the latest, best, impartial advice and information from the 
widest range of institutions and providers. Booking is not 
necessary and all are welcome!
‘Routes into becoming a lawyer without a degree’ webinar 12/10 
4:30pm. Email Mr I Ward for more info!

Optimistic October - Action for Happiness
When the world feels uncertain, it's helpful to stay hopeful. Things 
can get better.
This month why not try Action for Happiness #OptimisticOctober 
and find ways to take positive steps forward and help others do 
the same?

Open Mornings
We were delighted to welcome large numbers of Year 6 students 
to our open morning on Thursday and we are looking forward to 
meeting more families at next week's events.  



Black History Month and National Hate Crime Awareness 
Week
The month of October is Black History month, and within this, the 
week of 14th - 21st of October is National Hate Crime Awareness 
week. 
Both St Dunstan's and the wider Midsomer Norton Trust 
Partnership continue to have a particular focus on these events. 
This week we have had a whole school assembly delivered by 
our very own Mr Atkinson on Black History month and a number 
of activities will be organised by Mrs Easterbrook and Mr Ward 
regarding both this and National Hate Crime Awareness week 
later on this month. 
The focus this year is celebrating strong independent women who 
have made a positive contribution to society. We are using their 
inspiration to launch two new initiatives; Community and 
Kindness Ambassadors. A student voice meeting will be held on 
Friday next week. The newly elected school council, which is 
having its first meeting of this year on Tuesday, will also be 
discussing this as one of its agenda items to ensure we have 
student's voices regarding these important events. 
The Trust has this year signed up to a BANES Race Charter, 
which applies across all Trust schools regardless of location. 
Similar activities as listed above will be taking place across all 
Trust schools this month and includes resources from the charity 
'Black Families' and information regarding Haile Selassie, the first 
Emperor of Ethiopia. 
We are all very excited about drawing positive attention to these 
two vital and connected issues, and helping bring about a more 
just, equal and inclusive society for all our young people. 



TRACK Shack
We have had a great week where we saw the launch of our new 
rewards shop - the TRACK shack!  There was a real buzz around 
the school as students perused the list of rewards and decided 
whether to cash in the 'Dunnie Dollars' they had earned with their 
TRACK points or to save them up for more costly rewards! It is 
impressive to see how many TRACK points students are earning 
for their commitment to our core values.

National Poetry Day
On Thursday we celebrated National Poetry Day. This day is 
intended to help people discover and enjoy poetry and encourage 
everyone to read, write and share poems. 
National Poetry Day demonstrates the importance of poetry and 
the value that poetry adds to society. 
This year, in honour of Space Week, we have been holding a 
poetry competition with the theme of space. Here is one of the 
brilliant entries!
Why not share a poem with a 
friend today? 

 



Year 9 D of E
It was great to see so many Year 9 students and parents/carers at 
Thursday’s DofE meeting.  
If you have signed up for DofE but missed the meeting, don’t 
worry, you can collect information sheets from Mrs Potter or Mrs 
Manning. 

Homework Club
Homework Club is held in the Learning Hub every day between 
3.15 - 4.15pm . It is open to all students.
Students have the opportunity to use computers and resources  
in a quiet environment. 

Attendance
A reminder to call the office if ever your child is absent - you will be put 
through to a voicemail line to leave a message with the reason for their 
absence.  
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100%
Attendance

95%+
Attendance

92-93%
Attendance

Below

90%
Attendance

96%
Attendance

Absences 
add up

Be in to win - 100% 
attendance will be rewarded 
with TRACK Stars and 
chance to win Amazon 
vouchers

82% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

77% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

53% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

43% of students 
achieve 5 GCSEs 
grade 5+

This is the target 
equalling at most 8 
days off per year

Missing 2 days per 
month means you 
miss 10% of school



Space Week



Space Week
Space Club Launch with Mr Green

Where: S3
When: Monday after school
Who: Everyone

In celebration of international space week, we will be launching 
our very own rockets next week in engineering club! (9/10/23) 
They are very loud so feel free to bring ear defenders if you want 
to. 

Poetry Week - Competition time.
When two worlds collide…..

Write a poem about space….it can be anything: your favourite 
planet, rockets,the moon landings, aliens or living on Mars. Hand 
it into Mrs Gregory by Monday.

Prizes for the best poems and the most entries from a tutor 
group. 


